


PROCEEDINGS 
 
Approval of the Agenda 
Dr. Lisa Zagumny MOVED approval and Mr. Darron Smith SECONDED. APPROVED 
unanimously. 
 
Approval of the minutes from the September 8, 2021 Meeting 
Dr. Lisa Zagumny MOVED approval and Dr. Darron Smith SECONDED. APPROVED 
unanimously. 
 
School of Music, New Degree Proposal: Bachelor of Science in Music 
Dr. Colin Hill stated that the Tennessee Tech School of Music currently offers Bachelor’s degrees in 
music education and music performance, as well as four minors: music history, music performance, 
music technology, and music theory & composition.  While these degree programs continue to be 
successful, there is a growing need for a new program that provides students with greater curricular 
flexibility, broader content, and training for careers that don’t fit the traditional models of music 
education and performance. The purpose of this program is to broaden the educational opportunities 
and graduation pathways for students seeking an accredited degree in music.  After minimal 
discussion, Dr. Lisa Zagumny MOVED approval and Dr. Darron Smith SECONDED. 
APPROVED unanimously. 
 
Department of Communication, Addition of New Minor: Journalism  
Dr. Brenda Wilson stated that students have inquired about a Journalism minor for some time.   
Journalism faculty agree that a journalism minor is needed to meet this need and to join with  
Communication and Event Planning within the Communication Department in offering a minor. After 
minimal discussion, Dr. Lisa Zagumny MOVED approval and Dr. Darron Smith SECONDED. 
APPROVED unanimously. 
 
Policy 223: Online and Distance Education  
Dr. Bedelia Russell stated that the mission of online and distance education at Tennessee Tech is to 
support the vision and mission of the university by utilizing technology, instructional technology, and 
remote locations to provide accessible and effective learning opportunities for those students who 
choose to pursue their education through online and distance education. A friendly amendment was 
made to include tutoring and subject to program review. Dr. Lisa Zagumny MOVED approval and 
Dr. Darron Smith SECONDED. APPROVED unanimously. 
 
International Affairs Committee, Change to Policy 240: Full Course of Study Requirements for 
International Students 
Mr. Andrew Bleignier stated that per the student exchange visitor program, which is an office under 
United States customs and enforcement and immigration and customs enforcement regulations, 
students in F-1 or J-1 status must meet specific enrollment criteria each semester to meet the 





 
 


